
MEEC ALL SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Conferences: This year conferences will be held Tuesday, November 5th and

Friday, November 8th. There will be no classes, so parents will have the

opportunity to talk with the teachers. For your convenience we will have daycare

for children in the big classroom during your conference.

Halloween at MEEC: The children did a spooktacular job with their halloween

parade! We hope everyone enjoyed seeing those adorable goblins! Our Pre-K class

worked so hard on their halloween songs and we hope everyone enjoyed our MEEC

Spooky Song Movie!

Free Family Picture: Bethel Lutheran Church is having pictures taken on Monday,

November 25th from 2- 8:30 pm for their church directory. The church is opening

this opportunity to our MEEC families. Of course your picture will NOT be in their

directory. The photography company will provide you with a free 8x10 picture for

coming in to take photos and listening to a short sales pitch to purchase more

pictures (of course that is not necessary, but optional). The time slots are every

10 minutes, so it should be quick. The church thought this would be a nice

opportunity to get a family picture before the holidays. If you would like to sign up

for a photo session please visit https://schedule.ucdir.com/login.php . The church

code is Oh2814 and the password is photos.

https://schedule.ucdir.com/login.php


Pick Up & Drop Off: Just a friendly reminder to please have your child on time

for the start of the day. This is really important for them to be part of the

entire class time and not throw off their schedule. Also please come ten

minutes before dismissal, so your teacher has a chance to speak with you. Little

ones can be anxious to see you at the end of the day and waiting 5 to 10 minutes

after dismissal can be challenging.

Santa Day: Mark your calendars because Santa will be coming

to MEEC on Friday, December 20th! There will be no school

that day, so teachers have time to spend with their students

and families as we celebrate the season. Classes will have a

scheduled time to chat with the man in the big red suit! All

classes will have their own time slot (even if you do not

normally attend class on Friday). So please save this date as it

is a family event. Look for more information to come home

about this merry time!

PTO: The PTO will be hosting an in person and ZOOM meeting on family

picture day on Wednesday, November 13th at 6:30pm. They also have

organized Cookies and Milk with Mrs. Clause after our Santa Day visit. Make

sure to follow the news on their bulletin board!

Donations: Thank you to the Robison Family!

SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDER: Books make one of the very

best gifts! Click the link to order books by 11/18th and get them

before the holidays! Thanks for your support!

https://orders.scholastic.com/HD2HK


Wish List: Please consider donating an item as our cabinets are low

C-Batteries

Cheap Small Uncoated Paper Plates 6in.

Cheap Large Uncoated Paper Plates 9in.

Thankful: During this time of giving thanks we would like to

say how grateful we are to have you part of our MEEC family.

Our staff truly enjoys the time that we have with your little

ones and feels blessed to be part of the foundation of their

education. We hope you have a wonderful Thanksgiving!

November 5th & 8th Conferences

November 27th - 29th Thanksgiving Break

December 20th Santa Day (no classes)

Dec. 23rd - Jan. 6th Winter Break


